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   Website for retiree information:                                                                                 

www.consumersenergy.com/retiree  or use your camera to scan this QR Code                                                     

New Retirees/Recent Deaths/Newsletters/Scholarship/Discounts                                                      

Jacksonians Board Meetings on May 28—June 25 at 10:00am                               

May 15 - Lugnuts Game - only 60 seats available.                                                          

June 11 - Summer Picnic at Put-Put Golf Course & Ella Sharp Picnic Area            

May 29 & July  16 - Euchre & Lunch & Knights Steakhouse - contact Fallon Walker             

August 21 - Kiple Open Golf Outing at Burr Oak Golf Course - contact Bob Smith  

  September  Forerunner Annual Luncheon & Golf Outing                                                       

October 16 - Turkeyville Lunch & Matinee Show  (Bus is available) more information in June News 

FORERUNNER/

JACKSONIAN OFFICE             

1945 W. Parnall Rd.,         

P21-505 Jackson, MI  49201               

Phone: 517-788-1221       

Fax:     517-768-1412                                       

This is a volunteer office. We 

are only in the office a couple 

times a month.  Please email  

a board member. 

 

 Lansing Lugnuts vs Lake County Captains                                                  

Wednesday, May 15, 2024  At Jackson Field  

We have the Lugnuts  “Clubhouse” Suite. The “Clubhouse” has indoor and outdoor seating, 
and we will enjoy an All-You-Can-Eat brunch buffet during the game.                                                                
The Lansing Lugnuts is a High A-Partner of the Oakland Athletics.                                          
The Lake County Captains is a High A-Partner of the Cleveland Guardians.                                                        
Location:  Jackson Field 505 E. Michigan Ave in Lansing                                                                     
Directions: Road work:  This QRcode below it will take you to MIDrive map of            
construction in Michigan.                                                                                                                
Parking:  Handicap parking it is right in front of the stadium.   Others park on the East side. 
Ticket Table will be set up out front of the handicap parking, just past the main entrance.                               
Board Members will be at the table to give you yours tickets.                                               
Clubhouse Suite: Located along the third base line to the left of the Stadium Entrance.  
Enter the main walkway, and turn left when we reach the main isle.  Walk a short distance, 
the doors or take the elevators for “ the Club House” is on the left.  The Club house is 
above the Pepsi Porch area.                                                                                                
Food:  All-You-Can-Eat Brunch Buffet                                                                                                   
Game: Starts at 11:15am. We                      
need to arrive between 9:45 & 10:00am.                                                                                          

An email will be sent a week 

before the game with                 

information on the event.                                                

      ANNUAL PICNIC at Ella Sharp Picnic Pavillian & Mini Golf Course - Tuesday, June 11th  

We are thrilled to announce a day of fun and fellowship under the sun! Join us 
for a delightful picnic and an exciting round of putt-putt golf. It's the perfect   
opportunity to catch up with old friends, make new ones, and create memories 
that will last a lifetime. Mark your calendars and get ready to enjoy the laughter, 
friendly competition, and the great outdoors. Bring your family, children and 
grandchildren or an interested CE Retiree.  We can't wait to see you there! 

We will begin with lunch at the Ella Sharp Picnic Pavilion located across 

from the Planetarium (3328 S. Oakwood Dr.)                                                              

Registrations begin at 11:30                                    

Lunch served at 12:00 noon                                                                                                             
Jacksonian board will supply: Hot Dogs, Buns, Chips,                                          

Condiments, Paper Products & Eating Utensils.                    

                                                           

After lunch enjoy a game of mini-golf  

right down the street.  Located at 

2800 E. Hickory Ave off 4th Street.     

 This event is FREE!                                                  

Please bring:                              

Your own non-alcoholic drinks. 

RSVP                                                            

1) your name                               

2)number of adults & children                        

attending picnic                           

3) number attending mini golf                         

4) your passing dish                        

to: Joann (preferred)                                 

jedavis22@gmail.com or phone 

517-740-0293.                                                                                                                   



Sympathy to the families of:                                                 
*  Susan Stone (ret. 1996)                                                              
*  David H. Jirikovic (ret. 2016)                                                         
*  Michael S. O’Connell (ret. 2012)                                                
*  Claire Gilbert (ret. 1998)                                                 
*  Donald Joseph White (ret.1998)                                                  

*  Donald Edward Golm (ret. 2011)                                                            
*  Allen Hugh McRae (ret. 2002)                                           
Sympathy to retirees/employees who have lost 
family members:                                                                        
*  Karen Kurzynowski (ret. 2012) sister-in-law                 
 Arlene Koker                                                                
*  Stephanie Heyden (ret. 2016) sister-in-law                     
 Arlene Koker                                                                                

Contact our Sunshine Committee Chair Jan Riede (contact info on the sidebar) with information you'd like included in the   

Jacksonian:  Congratulations - Sympathy - Special Event - Wedding Anniversary (clarifying landmark anniversary dates: 

25th - 50th - 55th - 60th and every year after 60).  

* Tracy O’Connell VanWoert (employee)     
 father Michael S. O'Connell (ret. 2012)                                 
*  Monica (ret. 2016) and Dave Curl, son David Scott Curl 

 

 

 

Jim (ret. 1998)  & Judy Schneider                                                       
62nd Wedding Anniversary 

Tony (ret. 2001) & Mary Etue                                                       
60th Wedding Anniversary 

                                      Jacksonians Trail Bicyclist 
Biking has started again if you are interested in biking with Mike and crew, give Mike a call at                  
517-763-4807 or email at mrpawade@gmail.com. As always the weather rules! 

  Euchre & Lunch   We will be putting together an “Euchre & Lunch” group. Fallon Walker will be contacting you 
by email with details.  Our first Euchre & Lunch was such a success. We thought, if it isn’t broken, don’t fix it, so we 
are returning to Knights.  If you attended our first game, Fallon will be contacting you.  If you want to join our 
“Euchre & Lunch” group, email    Fallon at fallonsstar@gmail.com. We have scheduled our next game for May 29th 
and July 16th at Knights Steakhouse, 2125 Horton Road, Jackson.                                                                                                                               

The Spring luncheon at the Country Club of Jackson was not just a feast for the palate but also for the soul, as the CP            

Jacksonians shared cherished memories. The strums of bluegrass music by the MD’s - Mike, Mike & Dave - added a                 

heartwarming soundtrack to the tales of yesteryears, making every moment as rich as the season itself. Prizes were won by:  

Kevin Klosterman, Marcia Northrup, Bob Neustifter, Jean Schaub, Neil Childs, Rhoda Tinkham, Kathy Gabriel, Gloria Frederick 

and Alex Keppeler.  Sixty-Seven people attended!  See you at our next event! 

CPR Class - The CP Jacksonians Board members recently enhanced their life-saving skills by attending a CPR class led by 

CE Instructor Dustin Stoner. They were guided through the techniques with a comprehensive video from the Red Cross,            

ensuring they’re prepared to provide aid in emergencies. This proactive step by the board underscores our commitment to 

safety and community well-being.  

Tips for the CPR Class:  Links to Emergency Contact Information that can be 

used by EMS without you logging into you phone. Also, a Free   American Red 

Cross App. that can be downloaded to your phone.  Great information 

to have on hand.   

How to set up Medical ID on iPhone and iPod touch — Apple Support 
(youtube.com) [youtube.com] 

How to Add Medical Info on Samsung Galaxy Phones | Why You Should Add Medical Info? 
(youtube.com) [youtube.com]                                                                                                                
If there is interest, we could offer this class in the future to retirees.                                                    
If you are interested email: jedavis22@gmail.com 

mailto:fallonsstar@gmail.com
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=F3XIkl75Els__;!!OiWemrRCwA!z4MB7qVHH0Y87sJ7M-5-t9uXrQd0aFsKVrinWsi15mKeo2aNU0dlTQBYFTmBzftn3FJj2jNxNiuLbg7sHT-gvg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=F3XIkl75Els__;!!OiWemrRCwA!z4MB7qVHH0Y87sJ7M-5-t9uXrQd0aFsKVrinWsi15mKeo2aNU0dlTQBYFTmBzftn3FJj2jNxNiuLbg7sHT-gvg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=s9wOXcEpiZY__;!!OiWemrRCwA!z4MB7qVHH0Y87sJ7M-5-t9uXrQd0aFsKVrinWsi15mKeo2aNU0dlTQBYFTmBzftn3FJj2jNxNiuLbg6b7VxwXg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=s9wOXcEpiZY__;!!OiWemrRCwA!z4MB7qVHH0Y87sJ7M-5-t9uXrQd0aFsKVrinWsi15mKeo2aNU0dlTQBYFTmBzftn3FJj2jNxNiuLbg6b7VxwXg$

